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CLERGY PERSONNEL OFFICE
April ‘4, 1990

Rev. Paul Shanlsey

Our Lady of Solitude Rectory

151 W. Alejo Road

Palm Springs, ca 92262

Dear Paul:

Many thanks for-your letter of March 29, 1990. I am glad to know that you
have found a good place to Spead your time on the coast. I shali see that Fr,
McCormack ard Fr, McCarthy are informed. - ;

The eighty-three golf courses sound enticing, It may be that you could pick
up the game while you are out there.

We are still looking for Someone to succeed ¥ou at St. Jean's, but we all knew
that would be a difficult task.

I bope that you have blessed Holy Week and Easter Season.
Sincerely yours in Christ,

Most Reverend Robert J. Banks
Vicar for Administration
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